
JOIN WWM ON JANUARY 31, 2012 FOR “THE WEB IS ROUND:
REINSURING CYBER RISKS”

Join us on January 31, 2012 at 10:00 C.S.T. for “The Web is Round: Reinsuring Cyber Risks,” the third webinar
in our Webinar Series on Cyber and Privacy Breaches and their Insurance Impact

Our third webinar (PDF) on January 31 addresses reinsurance and cyber/privacy risks.

You can register here for the January 31 presentation – “The Web is Round: Reinsuring Cyber Risks.”

Our continuing series topics will address cyber risks for the Retail and Financial Services industries, and
Professional Liability. 
We look forward to seeing you in cyber space on the 31st!


